
Our mission is to provide our clients with the highest level of security and peace of 
mind and create solid partnerships on the foundation of trust and accountability. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Welcome to our monthly newsletter! 

Security Associates is growing quickly and we don't want to lose you amid our changes 
and expansions. We value your hard work and dependability and want to keep you up-
to- date on everything happening at Security Associates. 

Employee Highlight: Reginald Pugh 
Q1: How long have you been working for Security Associates?                                     
A1: 3 years. Overall, I have been working in security for 18 years. 
Q2: What made you decide to start working in security?  
A2: I was working at a plant and my friend was a security guard at 
a club. He invited me to come work with him and see how I liked 
it.  
Q3: What’s an interesting fact that not many people know about 
you?  
A3: That I'm nice. That I used to do private body guard work.     
Q4: When you were 5, what did you want to be when you grew 
up?  
A4: A NFL football player for the Pittsburgh Steelers. I kind of 
wanted to be a police officer, too. 
Q5: What advice would you give to others considering this line of 
work?  
A5: Be safe. 



At Whitt's End 

As we continue to grow as a company, I have seen a need for an 
employee company monthly newsletter so that everyone can 
keep track of our direction going forward. We are continuing to 
grow as a company and it is such a blessing to work with a group 
of individuals that make this possible. Make no mistake, our 
growth and reputation as a company begins and ends with each 
one of our officers and their commitment to their jobs and our 
company. 

I think that the key ingredient in any successful company is the 
value we bring to each facility and our positive responses to 

anything that may occur. For this reason, it is so important that we utilize our reporting 
application with not only Incident Reporting but Daily Reports as well. Our customers 
have found that our reporting application, when used in the correct capacity, adds so 
much value to their facilities. Thank you for those that continually report each day on 
their activities; and if you're not, please jump in and take the opportunity to demonstrate 
your value to not only our company, but your facility as well. 

In closing, thank you again for everyone that not only takes care of our company, but 
our customers as well. Job well done. 

James Whitt 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Happy Birthday! 

Nikki Akers, 3/10 
Chris Lee, 3/11 
Ricky Pentecost, 3/15 
Robert Hill, 3/18 
Mike McCollum, 3/19 
Ronald McCrary, 3/19 
Edward Robinson, 3/19 
James Cummings 3/26 
Wendy Follett, 3/31 

Happy Anniversary! 

April Hollister, 1 year 
Kristie Jones, 1 year 
Mitchell Floyd, 2 years 
James Mechaw, 2 years 
Johnny South, 2 years 
Sammie Reese, 2 years 

"But God demonstrates his own love for us in this: While we were still sinners, Christ 
died for us." Romans 5:8 


